

The Ambassador

To whom it may concern:

I heartily support Janice Harrington's application to serve as an Artistic Ambassador for the Department of State. Janice has already served as an informal artistic ambassador to Poland. In September 2002, she came to Warsaw to perform at our 9/11 commemoration ceremony. She did this strictly out of a desire to give something back to our country and asked no pay for this appearance. Her ability to connect with the audience is breathtaking. During the ceremony she knew exactly what tone to take with our audience—alternately striking tones of sadness and joy.

I believe the Department of State will be well served by selecting Janice for this program.

Sincerely,

Christopher R. Hill

Stop 12 How

## Embassy of the United States of America

Warsaw October 29, 2003

Ms. Janice Harrington Eberstorfer Landstr.22 21337 Luneburg Germany

Dear Janice:

Thank you for playing such an important role in making Warsaw Gospel Days a success.

Your audiences loved you - it was manifested at each of your appearances and workshops - and we very much appreciated not only your music, but also your wonderful contact with your young audiences and the message you had delivered to them.

Your involvement in recruiting the crew of great gospel singers and bringing them along ensured that the festival was an important event in Warsaw.

We have heard the Polish organizers plan to repeat the workshops next year with more emphasis on educating their participants in the history of gospel and its roots in African – American history.

Thank you again for your constant cooperation with the Embassy's Cultural Section in its various programs.

Sinderely yours,

Andrew C. Koss

Counselor/for Public Affairs

You were great! Thanks so much!



Weltfest des Pferdesports, CHIO Aachen 2009, 26. Juni - 5. Juli

World Equestrian Festival CHIO Aachen

CHIO Aachen

Weltfest des Pferdesports

Aachen-Laurensberger Rennverein e.V., Postfach 50 01 01, D - 52085 Aachen

Mrs.
Janice Harrington
Lentenau 40A
21379 Scharnebeck

20<sup>th</sup> July 2009- FK/AW

## World Equestrian Festival, CHIO Aachen 2010 July 9th- 18th

Dear Mrs. Harrington,

we can proudly recall a successful and thrilling event which lets us look forward to next years' World Equestrian Festival. This would not have been possible without your support and great performances. For this we would like to thank you and of course hope that we can approach you again in following years when the opportunity comes up.

Until then we wish you all the best and hope to be able to greet you again soon.

Perhaps already at the **World Equestrian Festival, CHIO Aachen 2010** from **July 9<sup>th</sup> to 18<sup>th</sup>**.

Kind regards

Frank Kemperman

Chairman of the Managing Board

